



Date: February 27, 2025


Executive Board Attendees: 
Kathy Price 

Sam Beebe 

Jackie Elmore 

Nicole Delaney 

Jen Beirau 


Daddy Daughter Dance  
Daddy Daughter Dance is on February 28th - it is being held at Harvest Church.  Tickets are 
currently sold out.  


Fun Run 
Fundraising started on Monday - we have currently raised $10,000 and the school has won 
their first incentive. We donations from 20/50 states and currently have 125 students 
registered.  Two Sign Up Genius’ will be coming out so please watch for those.  No early 
release of students on Fun Run day unless there is an emergency or student has a doctors 
note. 


Mother/Son Event  
We are aiming to host the Mother/Son event at Pop Stroke. More details will come after the 
Daddy/Daughter Dance and Fun Run 


Paint Night 
We will be having a paint night with Arts a Blaze at school on March 26th.  Students will be 
able to paint Geckos. 


Treasurer Report 
Holiday Shop made a $4,800 profit.  Mr Violette purchased legos for each class for literacy 
week with earnings from the school book fair. 


Beautification Day  
Our first Beautification Day will be on April 5 at 8am.  We will be adding new plantings in the 
beds and refreshing the mulch.  Jersey Girl Bagels has donated bagels and K-Kids will be 
participating.  We will also have a Cheddar Up for families wishing to make monetary 
donations. 


Principals Report 
Mrs. Price explained how they are still trying to hire ESOL Para, they are just waiting on 
transcripts.  A new janitor, Jamie will be starting next week.  This will make a full staff at Willis. 

Mr. Violettes last day is March 14th.  Mrs. Noaker is taking his place as media specialist next 
year.  Mrs. Scherff will be covering for Mr. Violette for the rest of the year.  


Mrs. Price is still waiting on allocations for next years.  In addition, as soon as Mrs. Price gets 
any news from the District about the new Principal she will share with us. 




PTO Nomination forms will be released in early March.  PTO Voting will be held on May 8th 
from 4-5pm.  Sam Beebe and Jackie Elmore both announced that they aren’t running again 
next year. 


Next Wednesday - there will be an instructional visit along with the Executive Director on March 
5th.  The Superintendent will be visiting Willis on March 10th 


Kindergarten Round Up will be held on April 2nd from 4-6pm 


Meeting Adjourned at 5:30pm 


Attendees: 

Denise Herrera 

Dave Kincaid 

Jessica Blondell 

Ariana Kennedy

Leslie Bottger 

Megan Ribbens



